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Thank you to everyone who came to our Easter Stay and Play. We had a lovely time with some egg-citing

activities and yummy food. 

ECP studios will be in the pre-school on Wednesday 24th April for pictures. If your child does not attend on a

Wednesday, please feel free to come in for pictures between 9 am and 10 am. All children will be having their

pictures taken and our school leavers will be having their graduation pictures done. 

We will be holding a parent’s evening on Thursday 2nd May from 6 pm to 7 pm so please speak to your child’s

key person to book a slot. 

 

We will be closed on Monday 6th May and Monday 27th May for the May bank Holidays. 

 

 

 

Key Dates: 
April 2024

23rd—St George’s Day

24th—Photographers are in for all children pictures and graduation pictures

28th—Superhero Day—children are invited to come dressed as a superhero

 

May 2024

1st—May Day

1st—International Space Day

4th—Star Wars Day

6th—Bank Holiday—Pre School will be closed

6th to 12th—Deaf awareness week

14th—National children’s Day—staff non uniform

15th—International dinosaur Day

20th—World Bee Day

24th—Scavenger hunt Day 

27th—Bank Holiday—Pre School will be closed

27th to 31st—Half Term 

 

23rd April 2024



What we have been learning
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We have been learning about Easter and Animals this month. We had a great Easter Stay and Play with lots

of lovely activities and yummy party food. We took part in lots of Easter activities such as making cards,

making chicks, baking, and exploring an Easter sensory tray. 

We have been learning about animals. We had to rescue the animals from the rice. We used pasta and lots

of counting to feed our different jungle animals. We have even made yummy animal biscuits. 

The half term meant we got to explore the local community. We had great fun exploring the local park and

all the wonderful equipment there. We walked carefully to the park from pre-school. 

 

In May we will be learning about superheroes and princesses and dinosaurs and minibeasts.

 

 

 

Michelle Osman

Nursery Manager


